
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

NOTICE 
COURT CLOSURE – ERIE DIVISION 

 
Please be advised that by Order of 
Chief Judge Jeffery A. Deller, the 
Erie Division of the United States 
Bankruptcy Court for the Western 
District of Pennsylvania (the “Court”) 
will close at 3:30 p.m. on Friday, 
January 6, 2016 due to severe 
weather conditions.  The Court’s 
Pittsburgh Division will remain open 
for regular business hours and 
electronic filing through the CM/ECF 
system remains fully functional. 
 

PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT 
United States Bankruptcy Court for the Western District of Pennsylvania 

 


